
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230083. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, September 7, 2023 11 :SO AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230083 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2023 8:31 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230083 

By DHood 

From: Melissa Lasser <melisser0503@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 6:50 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Pluris Wedgefield increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05118-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning. I am a resident of Wedgefield under the "service" of Pluris Wedgefield. I got a threatening 
email from them yesterday again. They were very kindly informing me of the BCC meeting this month to 
discuss the possibility of the county buying and taking over the treatment plant here in the community. Along 
with that educational message was a notice that Pluris will be asking for rate increases for water and wastewater 
for the PSC at 46% and I 08%. They routinely ask for rate increases but this is by far the highest. I vehemently 
request that these rate increases be denied. Pluris has a monopoly as the water provider here and should not be 
allowed to charge us like this! It is funny that it comes on the heels of the big settlement they just had to pay to 
residents for the unhealthy product they have been pumping into us for years! 
Again - please do not approve this or ANY rate increase for Pluris. 

Thanks, 
Melissa Lasser 
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